
2. CORRESPONDENCE RE BUS SHELTER 256 FERRY ROAD 
 
 The Subcommittee received a copy of correspondence from Paprill Hadfield and Aldous, barristers 

and solicitors, acting for W J S and J A Rogers concerning the installation of a bus shelter at 256 Ferry 
Road. 

 
 The Subcommittee considered the correspondence and confirmed that staff should discuss the 

installation of a bus shelter with Mr Rogers with the preferred site being the current bus stop location. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


